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14th January 2022  

Our Value for this half-term is DIGNITY AND RESPECT 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”   

Matthew 7:12 

 

Welcome Back 

We are delighted to have the children safely back to school after the Christmas break and we hope you all had a 

restful, but most of all healthy, holiday. 

The children have settled back into school life so well and, so far, we have been able to operate as normal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Games  

Prior to Christmas some of our children took part in the Redditch and South Worcestershire virtual Sportshall 

Athletics and Infant Agility competition.  We are so proud of all the children for participating and were delighted 

when Year 3 won the overall Bronze award. 

Picking up / Dropping off 

Please can we remind parents and carers to be considerate when parking locally to drop off or collect their 

child(ren).  If there is no parking available on the roads, Winfields kindly open up their car park for parents to use 

so that no one should need to park inconsiderately.  

 

Census Day Lunch 

Thursday 20th January is one of 3 Census days in the school year.  Our caterers AiP are putting on a special Census 
day lunch (see the attached menu) and we are hoping lots of children will choose to have a school meal that day.  
Meals can be ordered as normal via ParentPay at the usual price. 

 

Thank You to FoFS 

We wanted to say THANK YOU to FoFS for their generous subsidy of recent school trips.  They kindly gave us £5 per 

child towards the cost of both the Hatton Christmas Trip (Reception and Year1) and the Panto Trip (Year 2). 

Years 3 – 5 have not been left out with a letter going home tonight about a trip to Symphony Hall to see the CBSO 

perform.  We are very grateful that this trip has also been generously subsidised by £5 per child by FoFS. 

Their kind donation means that we were able to offer these trips at an affordable price for parents and carers. 

 


